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MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO. L TC# LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: The Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City 
Commission 

FROM: Rafael E. Granado, City Clerk 

DATE: March 18, 2022 

SUBJECT: Black Affairs Advisory Committee Motions - March 15, 2022 

The purpose of this letter to the Mayor and Commission is to provide an update regarding 
a motion made during the March 15, 2022 Black Affairs Advisory Committee ("BMC") 
meeting: 

Motion: The Black Affairs Advisory Committee recommends the support of a $2,000 
budget allocation for the Black Affairs Committee to fund commemorative events and 
programming around Black Affairs on Miami Beach. 

Motion was made by Bibi Andrade and seconded by Diane Connolly Graham. 
Motion passed unanimously. 

For more information, please contact Lissette Garcia Arrogante at 
lissettearrogante@miamibeachfl.gov or x26597. 


